
Board Of Studies of the Department of Tulu and 
Translation Studies held at Dravidian University on 

19th November 2019 
 

The meeting of the Board Of Studies in Tulu was held in the department 
of Tulu and Translation Studies on 19th November 2019. The Board of Studies 
has revised the syllabus wherever found it necessary. The members suggested 
re arranging and including the relevant texts in Syllabus for the Certificate 
Course in Tulu, Diploma in Functional Tulu and P.G.Diploma in Tulu. The 
existing two External Elective papers on Language and Literature have been 
reviewed. The Board has felt that the syllabi framed will help the students in 
enriching the knowledge on the particular subject.  

Prof. B.S.Shivakumar, Chairman, BOS, Dr. M.S.Durgapraveena, Prof. 
Abhaykumar and Dr. Dhananjay Kumble, members of the BOS were present in 
the meeting. 

 

 


